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Shane Schwarz- Principal Kaleigh Themelakis- Vice Principal
Heidi Watson-Administrative Assistant Darcy Barbulescu-Administrative Assistant

June 15, 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian:

We are thrilled to announce that choir will be resuming this fall for Sussex Middle School
students!

Enroliment will take place early in September of 2021 and there will be in-school
announcements daily with additional details. There will be a brief audition for students in
seventh and eighth grades consisting of a sample of a song of the students choice (or a simple
folk song like “Twinkle, Twinkle Little Star”). Sixth grade chorus will be open to all incoming sixth
graders. All auditions and sign-ups will take place during the first two weeks of school in
September.

All students enrolled in chorus will still have the opportunity to participate in music class. There
is no need to enroll earlier than September. If a student is enrolled in chorus, it will be added to
their schedule and they will be pulled out of a class weekly during one of the following classes:
Art, Music, Technology, Spanish, Physical Education or Health.

If you have any additional questions please direct them toward the choir director, John Potosnak

(jpotosnak@swregional.org).

Sincerely,
John Potosnake

John Potosnak
Chorus Director
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